














Report from the ALA Self
Study Committee

Gerald Hodges, Committee member

Many of you are probably aware that the ALA
Self Study Committee has been working toward
their charge to develop a plan for a comprehensive
organizational review of ALA, but you may not
know that the chapters will play a significant role
in this study. A subcommittee of the Self Study
Committee on chapters is chaired by Regina
Minudri and composed of Dennis Day, Karen
Whitney and myself. The Committee is soliciting
input from chapters in a number of ways:

- The consultant for this project, Dadie Perlov of
Consensus Management Group, spoke with many
chapter executive directors at their meeting of the
International Council of Library Association Execu-
tives at the 1993 Midwinter meeting.

- Commitee members and Chapter Relations
Office Staff are conducting open forums at many
chapter conferences in order to gather
information from ALA members and non-members
on ALA's strengths and weaknesses, and how
ALA should position itself for the future. The first
such focus group was held at the Texas
Librarv Association and more will be held this fall.

- A survey will go out to each chapter requesting
that the chapter’s board respond to similar ques-
tions in order to provide an organizational re-
sponse.

Along with open hearings at Annual Conference,
many other avenues for input from chapters are
available. Please take the opportunity to make
your opinion and the opinion of your chapter
heard. With your assistance, ALA can continue to
be an effective member-driven association into the
21st Century.

To subscribe to ALACRO-L, the chapter relations
listserv, send a message to:

listserv@uicvm.uic.edu
include a one line message:
subscribe alacro- [your email address] [your name]

if you have questions, please call Julie Geissler in the
Chapter Relations Office 800-545-2433 x4283
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